Investment Group

Date: 27 July 2023

CONTINUOUS DISCLOSURE NOTICE

Bateau Global Opportunities Fund ARSN 611 746 975
Change of compliance plan auditor

One Managed Investment Funds Limited (OMIFL) is the Responsible Entity for the Bateau Global
Opportunities Fund ARSN 611 746 975 (Scheme).

We have recently received consent for a change of compliance plan auditor of the Scheme.
Outgoing auditor: PricewaterhouseCoopers
Proposed incoming auditor: Ernst and Young

Reason for the change in auditor: PricewaterhouseCoopers has agreed to resign as the scheme’s
compliance plan auditor in order to facilitate the consolidation of compliance plan auditors by the
Responsible Entity across its registered schemes.

Enquiries

If you have any questions, please contact me on (02) 8277 0025 or bateau@oneinvestment.com.au.

Yours faithfully,

arah Wiesener
Director

The information in this document is provided by One Managed Investment Funds Limited (ABN 47 117 400 987, AFSL 297042) the
responsible entity and issuer of interests in the Fund. The information contained in this document has been prepared without taking account
of any person’s objectives, financial situation or needs. Because of that, each person should, before acting on any such information, consider
the appropriateness of the information, having regard to their objectives, financial situation and needs. Each person should obtain a current
PDS (if applicable) relating to the Fund and consider that document before making any decision about the Fund.



